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Birdie Not Golf League 

2013 Pre-season Meeting Minutes 

Friday, March 1, 2013 

 

In Attendance: 

Todd Edwards, Kevin Race, Scott Decker, Keith Glass, Dana Piper, Arvil Saylor, Pat Murphey, Seth 

Shankle, Ben Smith, Matt Piper, Ken Collins. 

Rule change approved by majority vote: New league members are subject to a vote of approval after 

their first season.  Only those players approved by a majority vote are invited back for the next season.  

The Rules Committee remains unchanged from last season. (Pat, Seth, and Matt) 

Jim Rider and Don Williams approved to fill vacancies left by Ben Ridner and Chris Roberts.   

 

 


